
December 2021 LLT Minutes  
 

Standing Committees  
Ordeal- Working on getting new merchandise for April. 
Brotherhood- Have emailed the April ordeal class telling them of their eligibility in December 
to obtain Brotherhood at Brotherhood Blitz. 
Vigil- All Vigil nominations were due by midnight on 12/1/21. All vigil youth has been reached 
out to, in order to vote in January for vigil candidates. 
Troop Rep- Setting goals and objectives for the new year, as well as collecting troop 
representative data. 
Unit Elections- Looking for people interested in filling district positions. There will be unit 
elections occurring this week. 
Ceremonies/Costumes- Ceremonialists are ready for the December Brotherhood blitz. 
Communications- Looking for more members to join the communications committee if 
interested email communications@octorao22.org. Working on updating communication 
information. 
Nominations- Looking for a new chair. 
Conventions- NOAC 2022 will be held at the University of Tennessee on July 25-30. The price 
is $700, if interested please sign up on our website. Conclave 2022 will be held at Hidden Valley 
Scout Reservation on June 3rd-5th and it will be medieval themed. 
Camping Promotions- Looking for a new youth chair. If interested please let the Lodge Chief 
or Officers know.  
Projects- No Report. 
Trail Crew- Received fundraising from the federal government to write trail maps and fix the 
trails. In early spring of next year there will be a work day at PARC to construct a ⅔ mile trail. 
Date to be determined.  
LLD- December 10th and 11th, signups will be sent out this week and registration is free. 
There will be a movie shown and lots of food. 
Kitchen- Menu is set for LLD. 
Trustee- Looking for a new youth chair, if interested please let the Lodge Chief or Officers 
know, also looking for more adults and youth in the committee.  
Banquet- The banquet is being planned for next year, and we have narrowed it down 
to two locations - Red Clay in Kennett and Downingtown Country Club. A decision 
will be made in January. 
Day of Service- We are currently working on gathering projects for the spring. 
Cub Day- C5 is scheduled for May 14th of this year. Location is still to be determined.  
Fellowship- Planning at least two fellowship events over the winter. 
Youth Protection- Preparing for a safe and fun December weekend.  
Orders of the Day  
 

1. Budget Review for 2022 – budget was discussed and final budget will be voted on in 
January. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Sean Darlington, 2021 Recording Secretary 
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